
Division Advisory No.           , s. 2024 
January 22, 2024 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,      
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.depedsarangani.org)  

2024 LITTLE LEAGUE PHILIPPINES’ REGIONAL BASEBALL TOURNAMENT 

With reference to the letter of Hon. Alexander Bryan B. Reganit, Municipal 
Mayor, Maitum, Sarangani Province dated January 4, 2024, the Maitum Little 
League Baseball Charter will participate in the Little League Philippines’ 
Regional Baseball Tournament from January 26, 2024 to February 3, 2024 in 
Malaybalay City, Bukidnon. 

The Charter includes select schoolheads, teachers, and students from public 
and private schools in Maitum, Sarangani Province. Should it qualify, its athletes 
will join the national level of the competition which will be held in Tanauan City, 
Batangas. 

Enclosed is the above-cited communication duly approved by the Schools 
Division Superintendent for the information and guidance of all concerned. 

The food, accommodation, travel, and other incidental expenses of 
participating DepEd personnel and students will be shouldered by the Local 
Government Unit of Maitum subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules 
and regulations. 

For inquiries, contact 

Ms. Rosemarie Nacion 
Charter Secretary   
Maitum Little League Baseball Charter 
Email address: rosemarie.nacion@deped.gov.ph 

Encl.: As stated 
Ref.: As stated  
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